
TRUSTEES OF PUBLIC FUNDS 
CAMPBELL FUND 

 
January 29, 2022 Via Zoom 

 
 

Attendance:  Pete Harrison, Nancy Dalzell, Karen Walter, Michael Fawcett. 
Barbara Taylor was contacted by phone. 

The meeting was held on Zoom and phone at 8:30am. 

A request for funds was made to help with an emergency furnace repair.  The 
amount of the total bill was $570.75.  After discussion it was decided that we could 
cover $250.00 of the cost.  We will collaborate with Westminster Cares and an 
anonymous donor to cover the remainder.  Everyone was in favor. 

  

Also discussed was the possible transfer of the Maple Grove Grange Funds to the 
Campbell Fund.  Some research of the Maple Grove by-laws will be needed.  No 
decision was made. 

  

Meeting adjourned at 8:55. 

Karen Walter 

  

 


